KL KA. K

ALL-SCHOOL SPRING PROGRAM

Our all-school patriotic program will be on Thursday,
March 21st. Since we will be honoring our OLSS military
heritage, students are asked to wear dress clothes. Please
wear patriotic colors if possible; Scout, Heritage Girl or
school uniforms are also appropriate.

Students should report to their classrooms at 6:00 p.m. and
will be supervised by their teachers so that parents may
attend a short HSA meeting in the Providence Room before
the program. Family members not attending the HSA
meeting should plan to arrive by 6:20, since the school
program will begin immediately after the meeting.

As part of our program, we will once again be paying
tribute to our veterans and service men and women.
Families are invited to send in items for their children to
carry in a procession, including hats, pictures, medals, or
other memorabilia. Please make sure your items are
marked with your child’s name (masking tape works well
for this.) The items will be stored securely when not in use,
and should be taken home immediately after the program.

Thank you,

Mrs. Debbie Smedley



